November 11th,1935,

Mr Genchi Kato

Board of Tourist Industry
Japanese Government Railways
Tokyo,Japan,

. My dear lr Kato: 4
i

I have recently received two very valuable

contributions to cur Museum Library,one of which was written

and sent to me by my good friend,lir Kato. This small brochure,

written by you and published by the Board of Tourists Industry

~of the Japanese @overnment Railways,"what is Shinto?" with it's

most attractive and interesting illustrations,will be a help

"~ to the American students when they g0 to Japan,as it will

give them an understanding of the State Religion of Japan and

some idea of what they are going to see.

The Kurozumi Sect Qf'Shinto by Charles William
Hepner published under the auspices of the lelji Japan Society
will be helpful to our students who are studying Shinto.

I greatly appreciate.you kindness in sending
these books to me., The Museum Library'ts steadily growing and
is meeting it's needs in connection with the Museum,

Hoping that all/As going well with you and that
you are enjoying good health,I/am

With kindest regards,

Very 'sincerely yoursy




014

B




	ua022_b05_f18_021
	ua022_b05_f18_022

